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Thomas Devine, Esquire
Mr. Richard E. Condit

-Government Accountability Project
1555 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 202 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-84-776

Dear Messrs. Devine and Condit:

This is in partial response to your recent undated letter in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), documents
regarding the July 1984 Safety Evaluation Report related to the operation
of the Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant.

A copy of the document listed below is being placed in the NRC Public Document
Room (PDR). It will be filed in PDR folder F01A-84-776 under your name.

3/29/84 Memorandum to R. C. DeYoung and H. R. Denton from
W. J. Dircks; "Diablo Canyon Small and Large Bore
Piping Issues." (2 pages)

The NRC has not completed its search for and review of the documents
subject to your request. We will respond as soon as those actions are
completed.

Sin rely,

,W(
. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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